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The source for all things FrameMaker

Letters to the Editor
These are just some of the responses posted either on-list or 
privately after we announced Issue 1 in October 1999.

Excellent stuff, you guys certainly deserve your places in the 
"Hall of Frame" (a possible new topic dedicated to heaping 
praise on those who have gone above and beyond the call of 
duty in the cause of FrameMaker?) 

Best

Sarah

***********************************************
Sarah Carroll
Product Manager, TRADOS Ireland Ltd.
24 Longford Terrace, Monkstown, Co. Dublin, Ireland.
Tel: + 353 1 4910496
Fax: + 353 1 4910496
Mobile: + 353 (0)87 2401615
E-mail: mailto:sarah@trados.ie 
Web: http://www.trados.com 

***********************************************

My compliments! Already in this first issue I've found two 
items that will be of help to my department. The design is 
pleasing and easy to use, and I look forward to future issues. 

Congratulations to all involved.

-- 

Jo Baer <jbaer@mailbox1.tcfbank.com>
Senior Technical Writer
TCF Financial Corporation
Minneapolis, Minnesota
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I'd like to add my congrats on a great first issue and to 
express admiration at the freely given efforts of you and your 
colleagues in making it such an admirable and welcome 
contribution to the Frammaker literature. Can't wait for 
Issue 2! 

Thanks & Regards,

David Lindsey (d.c.lindsey@abdn.ac.uk)
Aberdeen University Computing Centre
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